
4. 2001/02 CITY STREETS ROADING PROGRAMME - UPDATE

The Board received the information setting out progress to date with regard to current City Streets
projects being undertaken in the Fendalton/Waimairi community.

Officers were asked to make available for members’ information, details of market research outcomes
arising from completed roading related projects.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


